
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 
our 2nd Quarter 

Volunteer Winner: 
Melissa Inman! 

We appreciate the time 
and energy that you put 

into this school.   

Make sure to log your 
volunteer hours so that 
you can get entered to 

win next quarter’s 

drawing! 

 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com 

PROP Needs You 

PROP is always looking for more amazing volunteers!  How can you 

help? 

• Reach out to volunteerPROP@gmail.com to get your email on our 

Volunteer Database.  

• Follow our Facebook page: @PaintedRockParents 

• Watch for Emails from the school with links to volunteer sign-ups 

• Attend our monthly meetings and consider heading up an open 

committee.  Current openings: Staff Appreciation, School Program 

Support, & Commission Based Fundraising 

• Our annual election for the next school year will take place at the May 

meeting.  Please reach out to the email above if you are interested. 

 

 

 

 

 

Used Uniform Sale 

Sale dates: 1st and 3rd 

Wednesdays of every 

month 7:30 – 8:15 A.M. 

and 2:00 – 3:30 P.M. 

 

**Donate 2 items, get 1 

‘like’ item free! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Spring Fling   

Saturday, March 7th 11:00 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. Join us for a fun time 

with game booths, bounce houses, gift basket drawing, food and 

entertainment!  This is our largest event of the year and it won’t be 

a success without your help.  Watch your emails for a Volunteer 

Sign-Up coming soon! 

Bruster’s Ice Cream Family Fun Night 

Thursday, March 5th 4:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. NE corner of 51st Ave. 

& Bell Rd.  Grab some ice cream with the family while supporting 

Painted Rock. 

Read-In Event 

Tuesday, April 14th (during school) Professionals and readers 

needed!  Our annual read-in is scheduled for Tuesday, April 14. If 

you, or someone you know has a desire to share what they do 

with students and read a book or short excerpt we would love to 

have you be our guest. Please contact Victoria Bogat at 

Noeleve83@yahoo.com for more information. 

8th Grade Fundraiser 

The 8th grade has a variety of upcoming events for their end of the 

year celebration and graduation. They are working hard to raise 

the funds to cover all these activities: 2020 class t-shirts, 

graduation dinner and dance, field trip and graduation ceremony.  

If you want to support them and buy a $1.00 World’s Finest 

Chocolate bar from them, they will be able to sell them before or 

after school. Questions, please contact Angie Sanich @ 

angiesanich@cox.net or on campus, Mrs. Tenold. 

The next meeting 
will be held on 

Thursday, 
February 5th at 8:15 
A.M. in the Parent 
Room.  Join us at 

8:00 A.M. before the 
meeting for 

socializing and 
coffee!   
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